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Purpose of Report 
 

1. The purpose of this report is to provide details of Letters of Appreciation 
received by the Service for the period 1 January 2020 to 31 March 2020. 
 

Letters of Appreciation Received  
 

2. Ten letters were received in the reporting period.  
 

3. A summary of the Letters of Appreciation received for the period is attached to 
this report (Appendix A) 
 

4. Figures from Quarter 1 of 2020/21 will be available for the next meeting of the 
Performance Committee. 

 
Recommendations 
 

5. Members are requested to note the report. 
 

  


